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Dawn Paton

From: Lucy Fletcher

Sent: 18 October 2016 10:59
To: Planning

Subject: NYM/2016/0609/FL
Dear Mrs Ward,

The Council have no objection to the application at Newbiggin High Farm, however, they would like to
request clarification that this is a greenhouse as it looks like a garden room/conservatory on the plans.
Thank you.

Regards,

Lucy





